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November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 16th November 2018 
 
This year we are excited to be raising money for Children in Need as chosen by Student Voice 
and following the success of previous community projects. This year in addition we are also 
supporting a project led by a former student of Warblington School, Chloe Bradbury, who has 
spent the summer months living and volunteering at schools in Tanzania. Some of the money 
raised will go towards the cost of postage for sending out educational and story books along 
with basic sports equipment for the children.   
 
Warblington School has decided to get involved and help raise money for these incredible 
causes with our Year 8 students organising and leading fundraising events throughout the week 
of Monday 12th to Friday 16th November 2018. For anyone who may be able to help further 
there is a Just Giving page online, please use the link below.  
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/operationlibrary-kabaleprimaryschool 
 
We would like students to bring in any unwanted story books suitable for 4 – 14 year olds 
and place it in the donation box at school reception. 
 
Please see below the outline of the events planned. 
 
Monday 12th November – Friday 16th November 

 

 8B will be collecting 20p donations for any Year 7, 8 and 9 students who wants to use 
the 3G Astro at break or lunch for football. 

 8C will running a Tombola 20p per go or 3 for 50p. 

 8D are running ‘guess the weight of a cake’ for 20p per guess to win the cake. 

 8E are holding a lucky dip outside at break and lunch with various prizes available, 20p 
per go or 3 for 50p. 

 
Friday 16th November 

 Non-Uniform Day money collected by prefects and 8A. 

 Students and staff are requested to donate £1.00 to support this fundraising event. 
 
Please remind your child to bring in some small change this week to participate in the various 
activities. Prefects will collect non-uniform donations in tutor groups on Friday. 
 
Thank you, as always for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
M Whitlock (Mr) 
Head of Year 8 
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